Keeping Connected

Internet Safety
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Parents,
This is Mrs. Ducos, your student’s Computer Teacher.  We discussed Internet Safety in class this week and will continue to discuss this important topic next week.  I wanted to share some important information with you.  First, I wanted to direct you to www.netsmartz.com.  This is a great source for Internet Safety information and materials.  They have great resources for parents as well as for your student.  Second, please take a look at the flier attached to this email.  It contains information from Alpine School District about measures taken to keep your children safe online while they are here at school. Finally, I will be sharing links and Internet Safety information with you throughout the school year via this weekly email.  I hope this information will be helpful to you.   This week, I wanted to share the following recent article from the Deseret News.  I did not share this article with your students, but I wanted to share it with you.  The article deals with how to talk with your children about pornography specifically and inappropriate or uncomfortable things they run into online in general.  It provides great information on Internet filters, how to talk to your kids about things they stumble onto online, and how to build strong lines of communication with your children when it comes to their online activity.  Here is the link:

How to talk to your kids about porn | Deseret News National

Don’t forget to fill out your student’s AUP on Skyward.  Your child will not be able to use the computers in class or anywhere in the school until this Acceptable Use Policy (permission to use the computers) has been filled out and submitted.  If you need help logging in to Skyward, please contact the office as soon as possible.  We are waiting on the last of the equipment for our computer lab, but I want to make sure we are ready to go and that everyone can participate once we get up and running.  Thanks!

Mrs. Ducos
